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Dear Professor Anderson,
 
On Tuesday, February 28, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences (NMS) Panel of the ASC Curriculum
Committee reviewed your proposal for a new First-Year Seminar, " STEM Outreach to K12 Students."
 
I am happy to report that the Panel unanimously approved the seminar with two recommendations
(for when the course is taught):

The College of ASC’s preferred disability statement is, “Students with disabilities (including
mental health, chronic or temporary medical conditions) that have been certified by the
Office of Student Life Disability Services will be appropriately accommodated and should
inform the instructor as soon as possible of their needs. The Office of Student Life Disability
Services is located in 098 Baker Hall, 113 W. 12th Avenue; telephone 614-292-3307,
slds@osu.edu; slds.osu.edu.”
The full statement on academic misconduct is: “It is the responsibility of the Committee on
Academic Misconduct to investigate or establish procedures for the investigation of all
reported cases of student academic misconduct. The term “academic misconduct” includes all
forms of student academic misconduct wherever committed; illustrated by, but not limited to,
cases of plagiarism and dishonest practices in connection with examinations. Instructors shall
report all instances of alleged academic misconduct to the committee (Faculty Rule 3335-5-
487). For additional information, see the Code of Student Conduct
http://studentlife.osu.edu/csc/.”

 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Chuck Daniels (faculty
Chair of the NMS Panel, cc’d here),  or me.
 
Todd Bitters will be in touch with you for all the practical arrangements related to teaching the
course.

 
Congratulations on your new first-year seminar.
 
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
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